
SB 683 should not be passed by the legislature.  Our schools are already some of the lowest performing in the country.  It is time we 
spent our time educating our children on the things which will increase their knowledge by being able read, access and discuss all 
things and make their own decisions.  Adding this extra form of study that teaches only one part of our history, the negative part, will 
delete the time spent on the positive things that have happened in our state and country and give a one-sided view of history.  
Mistakes have been made throughout time, but we learn from our mistakes.  Children have to see the good things and use their own 
experiences and those of their ancestors and others in the past to make informed decisions.   This would also be a burden on our 
teachers who are trying their best to educate the students.  They would be forced to take new classes on how to pervert true 
education, rather than teaching facts.  
   If I had young children today, I would home school them before I would submit them to the subversive education you are 
proposing in this bill.


